City of Belfast Wastewater Treatment Facility
54 Front Street, Belfast, ME 04915 207-338-1744

March 14, 2019

Andrew Johnston, PE

Atlantic Resource Consultants
541 US Route One, Suite 21
Freeport, Maine 04032

Re: WWTP Capacity Confirmation Request — Nordic Aquafarms Inc. Sanitary Wastewater Flow
(updated 3/29/2019)

Dear Andrew:

I thank you and Nordic Aquafarms for reconsidering the addition of floor drain wastes to the
sanitary wastewater flow. The City has the necessary collection and treatment capacity to
accept the estimated average daily flow of 1,500 gallons of sanitary wastewater referenced in
your March 14, 2019 letter.

As you have indicated in previous correspondence, Nordic Aquafarms intends to install a pump
station on-site and force main line that will connect to the City’s collection system on Perkins
Road. Ownership, necessary easements, and operation and maintenance of all incremental
components of this system will be the responsibility of Nordic Aquafarms to the point of
discharge on Perkins Road.

If you have any questions or require additional information please call me at 649-9005.

Sincerety?

Jon Carman, WWTF Superintendent

Cc: Wayne Marshall, City Planner



